
 
  

 

CHRISTMAS CUT OFF DATES 2019 
 

The following are our cut off dates to ensure you receive your orders prior to Christmas. 

 

 

Digital Printing - Lustre                                       Monday 23rd December A.M 

Digital Printing - Metallic and Gloss   Friday 20th December A.M 

Fine Art Prints & Canvas (printing only)   Thursday 19th December A.M 

Film Scanning     Tuesday 17th December 

Foam Core & MDF Mounting 

Interstate (ship Wednesday 19th Dec)  Tuesday 10th December ** 
Local (ready for collection Thursday 20st Dec) Thursday 12th December 

Canvas Print & Stretch    Wednesday 4th December 

Metal Prints     Friday 6th December A.M 

Acrylic Mounts     Wednesday 4th December A.M 

The Edge White House Collection 

Books, Albums, Cards, etc.    Tuesday 3rd December * 

EDGE Digital Press Products 

Folded & Flat Cards, Proof Books, Flyers etc.                Friday 13th December 

 

We will continue to print right up until 3pm Monday 23rd December, however if you require orders for Christmas we 

highly recommend submitting your orders well before these dates to allow plenty of time for any shipping delays. 

The final dispatch for our Standard Post pre-Christmas delivery will be Friday 13th December. Any shipments after this 

date we strongly suggest you choose Ship ASAP to ensure delivery for any Christmas orders you may have. Our last 

ASAP shipment will leave Friday 20th December, however, we cannot guarantee delivery. 

The Edge will close at 4pm on Monday 23rd December 2019. We will reopen on Monday 6th January 2020. 

*We expect our last delivery for our White House Collection will be Wednesday 18th December unless delayed due to 

the Christmas rush.  To ensure you receive your WHCC items in time, you will need to have your order uploaded no 

later than Tuesday 3rd December. It is extremely important that you double check all files and orders to ensure they 

are correct. If they are held up in production there is no guarantee that we will receive your order in time. We will not 

be receiving any further deliveries until Wednesday 8th January 2020.   We strongly recommend you aim for the 

previous week’s delivery on the 11th December, as we cannot guarantee due to seasonally high demand. 

** Please contact us for a quote on shipping for all mounted items. 


